
【Important Notice】Temporary Suspension of Selling Tanzawa-Oyama Freepass Ticket A 

 

 Due to the maintenance of Oyama Cable Car, the sale of “Tanzawa-Oyama Freepass Ticket A” and “Digital Tanzawa-Oyama Freepass 

Ticket A” will be temporarily suspended during the period below. 

 

■ Period of Suspension 

From Monday, June 5 to Friday, June 9, and on Monday, June 12 and Tuesday, June 13, 2023 

 

■ Note   

The sale of the pass departing on Sunday, June 4 and Sunday, June 11 are available, but you will not be able to use the Oyama Cable Car on 

the following day. 

 

April 28, 2023 

 


